
 

RSU 29 
Hammond ~ Houlton~ Littleton~ Monticello 

 

 

2021-2022 Opening 

 

 

      Substitutes Needed 

                                        
 

Maine DOE background check required 

 

 
Submit Application to: Superintendent of Schools 

7 Bird Street 

PO Box 190 

Houlton, Maine 04730 

terry.campbell@rsu29.org 

 

Application can be obtained at www.rsu29.org 

Closing Date: open until suitable candidate found 

E.O.E. 

mailto:terry.campbell@rsu29.org
http://www.rsu29.org/

